
The Secretary of State for External Aif airs to the Chargé d'Affaires a.i. of tj
United States Embassy in Canada.

DEPARTMENT 0F EXTERNAL AFFAIRS

Ottawa, July 28, 1986

No. E-2294

EXCELLENCY,

I have the honour to refer to your Note 353 of April 19, 196,6, concernis
the loan by the United States Coast Guard to the Department of Transport
the long range navigational aids equipment described in your note.

The Government of Canada is pleased to accept this offer on the basis
the terms and conditions set out in the exchange of notes of June 7 and 8, 196~
I have the honour, therefore, to, concur in your proposai that your Note and th~
reply shail constitute an Agreement between our two Goverrnents onth
matter effective from the date of this reply.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

PAUL MAR~TIN

is Excellency W. Walton Butterworth.
Ambassador of the United States of America,

100 Wellington Street,
OTTAWA.


